



Nov 29, 2020

AAU celebrates the 49th UAE National Day remotely

Al Ain University in both campuses, Al Ain and Abu Dhabi celebrates the 49th UAE National Day via, Zoom App. In the presence of Prof. Ghaleb El Refae- AAU President, Dr. Amer Qasem-Vice President, Prof. Ibtehal Aburezeq- Vice President of Follow up and development and Dean of Student Affairs, Dr. Hani Al Jarrah- Deputy Dean of Student Affairs, Colleges Deans, Academic and Administrative Staff, AAU Students and more.

The virtual celebration, which was organized by the Deanship of Student Affairs, was presented by students: Msalam Al Darie from Al Ain Campus, and Khazina Al Ameri from Abu Dhabi campus. It included short videos, poems, various participations from school students and a video to cherish the memories of the previous celebrations of Al Ain University on the National Day.

AAU President, congratulated H.H Sheikh Khalifa Bin Zayed Al Nahyan the President of the United Arab Emirates, H.H. Sheikh Mohammed bin Rashid Al Maktoum the Vice President and Prime Minister and Ruler of the Emirate of Dubai, H.H Sheikh Mohammed bin Zayed bin Sultan Al-Nahyan, the Crown Prince of Abu Dhabi and Deputy Supreme Commander of the UAE Armed Forces may Allah bless them all, the UAE nation and the AAU's family on the 49th UAE National Day.

The Dean of Student Affairs, said: "Day after day, we feel the value of what the late Sheikh Zayed bin Sultan Al Nahyan did, who made the Union in 1971 for us, and we still celebrate this great achievement under the wise leadership."

Press Release Link